
To:       Employees and Customers of Antonio’s Pizza
From:  Cameron Haight, President of Antonio’s Pizza
CC: Mike Greene, Collin Pratt
Date: October 12, 2022
Re: Antonio’s New Locations and New Leadership

Dear Valued Employees and Customers,

We are pleased to announce the expansion of Antonio's family into Connecticut! We will be
opening up three new locations in Storrs, Manchester, and Vernon. Our expansion is a result
of the incredible hard-work and passion that each of our employees brings to work every day
along with our loyal and amazing customers who make it possible for us to keep bringing our
pizza to new places.

Furthermore, we are extremely pleased to announce that Nolan Tichy will be managing our
operations in Connecticut. As a 20-year employee within the Antonio’s family, we are fully
confident that Nolan will run these locations in the most optimal manner while providing a high
quality customer experience. The dates for our new location openings include:

● Storrs - December 1, 2022
● Manchester - November 13, 2022
● Vernon - January 1, 2023

Thank you to all our employees for working so hard to make this happen and thank you to our
valued customers for your continued support over the years. To all of our valued customers
please join us in congratulating Nolan and wishing him well on this achievement.

Next time you visit one of these locations, go enjoy a delicious slice of Antonio’s pizza!

Cameron Haight
President
Antonio’s Pizza
(123)-456-7891
chaight@antonios.com


